
AGENDA ITEM #3 
 

TOWN OF FAIRFAX 
STAFF REPORT 
March 4, 2020 

 
 

TO:  Mayor and Town Council 
 
FROM: Michele Gardner, Town Clerk 
 

SUBJECT: Re-appoint Philip Green to the Planning Commission 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
Re-appoint Commissioner Philip Green to the Planning Commission for a full four-year 
term. 
 
DISCUSSION 

 

Commissioner Green’s term expired at the end of February. He was originally appointed 

in October of 2013 to complete an unexpired term. No applications have been received 

for this scheduled vacancy. Commissioner Green has graciously offered to continue to 

serve the Town on the Planning Commission. His service to the Town is greatly 

appreciated. 

 

ATTACHMENT 

None  

 


